
Notice of Bid Submissions 
 
 
On December 3, 2020, the City of Perth Amboy received sealed Bids for Installation of Ornamental 
Commercial Fence at Washington Park in accordance with the Local Public Contracts Law.  The 
Bids submitted were as follow: 
 

1- Capela Construction, Inc.  - $ 27,500.00 

2- National Fence Systems, Inc. - $34,320.00 
3- Senco Metals, LLC - $ 54,768.00 
4- Brennan Bros. Contracting, LLC - $55,600.00 

 
Capela Construction, Inc. was the lowest responsive bidder. Please note that the Bid submissions are 
currently being evaulated and a decision will be rendered soon. 
 
The bid submission packets are available for review upon request to the Purchasing Office via email 
at mrivera@perthamboynj.org.  
 
 
       Maria J. Rivera 
       Assistant Purchasing Agent 
       City of Perth Amboy 
       260 High Street 
       Perth Amboy, NJ 08861 
       mrivera@perthamboynj.org 
       Telephone: (732) 826-0290 Ext. 4010 
       Facsimile: (732) 826-1160 
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